
O'Donnell, Arthur J. 
4/27/2012 4:27:49 PM

From:
Sent:

Gupta,To: Redacted
Aloke (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedacteAllen. Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporatc/cn=Rccipients/cn=MEAe) 
Redacted

Cc:
Thalman, Jon Eric

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JETg)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Feedback on the Strawman Matrix

Thank you, I’m all in favor of streamlining the approach.

Next week, we will set the work group meeting and forward an agenda.

Arthur O’Donnell

Froml Redacted
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2012 4:21 PM 
To: Gupta, Aloke; O'Donnell, Arthur J.
Cc: Allen, Meredith; (Redacted '
Subject: Feedback on the Strawman Matrix

Thalman, Jon Eric

Aloke and Arthur,

Please see our attached note and revisions to the matrix. Thank you for opportunity to provide 
feedback on the matrix. We’re looking forward to farther discussions and brainstorming.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0666044

mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted
Renewable Integration 
Pacific Gas & Electric 
w. 415.973.5632 
c. 415.517.0061
Redacted

SB GT&S 0666045


